
Unknown 

From: Young, Tom (ATG)

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2006 3:02 PM

To: Clingman, Tom; White, Gordon (ECY); Niles, Matthew (ECY); Koenings, Jeanne (ECY); Lynn, 
Brian (ECY)

Subject: FW: Follow-up on geoduck issue

Attachments: People For Puget Sound.doc
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More reading re geoducks. 
  
I heard that Ecology decided at SMT to postpone the guidance until after the AGO comes out.  If that's right, I'll 
pass it on to Plauche. 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Billy Plauché [mailto:BPLAUCHE@BUCKGORDON.COM]  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2006 12:45 PM 
To: Young, Tom (ATG) 
Subject: Follow-up on geoduck issue 
 

Hi Tom -- In case you finish my letter before you finish your sandwich, I thought I'd forward you one more item to 
read.  I am attaching to this e-mail a letter that Jim Gibbons, one of the PCSGA members, sent to Kathy Fletcher 
at People for Puget Sound discussing various geoduck culture issues.  Jim's letter doesn't really go into the legal 
issues addressed in my letter, but I thought it might be helpful for you to get a sense of the significance of the 
geoduck issues from the growers' perspectives.  Jim's letter also contains some insights about the environmental 
issues and the status of scientific studies (again, from the growers' perspective). 

Thanks.  Billy  

 
<<People For Puget Sound.doc>>  


